
Together, we live in a community that promotes: 
Academic Excellence 

Respect 
Life-long Learning 

Responsible Citizenship 

Daily Announcements 
Monday, August 19, 2019 

 
THIS WEEK:    
Monday – Fall Sports Practice Begins 
Tuesday –  
Wednesday –  
Thursday –  
Friday –  
Saturday – HS/MS Football Pictures @ 10:00 am  
    
LUNCH TODAY:    Sweet and Sour Chicken Nuggets 
 
 
HIGH SCHOOL: 
 
NHS will have a meeting on Tuesday, August 20th at 3pm in Mr. Hart’s room. 
The NHS is sponsoring a blood drive on September 4th in the multipurpose room. Give Blood!  
 
Art Club Sign-Ups are in the art room this week. Come see Mrs. Schreck during advisory or before/after school to get 
your name on the list! 
 
Seniors – You can purchase parking spots for $5 to be reserved for the whole year!  Please come talk to Mr. Kuckelman 
if you are interested. Below are the expectations for parking spots: 
 
Parking expectations for seniors 
1. If you are not in your spot by 8:05 each day, you lose your parking privileges for the day and anybody is allowed to park 
in your spot. 
2. You must have the provided Identification Tag on your car to park in your space. This is to allow you to not be limited to 
driving the same car every day. 
3. This rule does not apply to any sort of after school activity. 
4. If you chose to be a part time student (less than five hours), you may lose your parking space privileges for the second 
semester. If you are still a full time student, you will be able to keep your spot all year. 
5. If an underclassman is parking in your space, report a description of the car and/or the owner of the car to the office. 
 
Parking Expectations for Underclassman 
1. All spots purchased by seniors are off limits to park in. 
2. If you park in a space that is reserved for a senior, you will be pulled from class and asked to move your car. You will 
then be required to make up the time missed in class with the teacher after school. Failure to do so will result in an office 
referral. 
 
Interested in FFA? Member sign up is in the Ag room. Dues are $20. First come first serve on t-shirts. C/O 2023, you 
must be enrolled in an Ag class to join FFA. sdds  wsd 
 
SOPHOMORES- The Jostens rep will be here on September 18th during advisory to talk with you about class rings.  
They will be RETURNING on September 26th at 7:45 am-8:OOam to take your orders. Please mark these dates on your 
calendar! Both meeting dates will take place in the auditorium. 
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MIDDLE SCHOOL: 
 
Art Club Sign-Ups are in the art room this week. Come see Mrs. Schreck during advisory or before/after school to get 
your name on the list! 
 
 

 


